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Regulation Respecting Requests for Eviction Feedback Report 
Now Available for Viewing 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enníska/February 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission wishes to inform 
the community that the Feedback Report for the Regulation Respecting Requests for Eviction has been 
reviewed and analyzed and is now available for viewing. 
 
The feedback was compiled during the 30-day review period of the draft regulation that took place from 
November 30, 2023, to January 10, 2024. However, as the feedback period occurred over the holiday 
season, the deadline date was adjusted by a week to provide adequate time for the community to 
review.  The Review period was also extended for a further week from January 29, 2024, to February 2, 
2024. As well, additional feedback was obtained from a focus group held on February 7, 2024.  
 
To view the Feedback Report, please click here. 
 
The draft regulation is pursuant to the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law. The regulation is a necessary 
component for the implementation of the law. 
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For information on the Regulation, please contact: 
Kevin Fleischer, Commissioner of Justice, 450-638-5647 or kevin.fleischer@mck.ca 
 
For further informa�on on the Process, please contact: 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services, kls@mck.ca 
 
www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com 
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